
Royal Grammar School Telephone Email Headmaster 

Amersham Road 01494 551411  hmf@rgshw.com Philip Wayne 

High Wycombe  

Buckinghamshire Facsimile Website 

HP13 6QT 01494 551419  www.rgshw.com Registered No. 07492198 

 

 
 

 

 

26/06/2019 

 

 

Dear Parents  

  

Early May Day Bank Holiday 2020 

 

We write to inform you that the RGS will be following government guidance and thus 
celebrating the early May Day Bank Holiday on Friday 8th May 2020, and not on Monday 
4th May 2020 as previously scheduled. 

 

Monday 4th May 2020 will be a normal teaching day for all year groups.  We thank you for 
your support in this. 

 

With kindest regards, 

 

Marieke Forster  

hmf@rgshw.com  
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